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From: Geraldine Gibbons <mgm.ca.2000@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 5:05 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: July 15th Board of Supervisors

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

| am writing to offer my support and gratitude to the County of Santa Barbara for its support of the Senior Mobile Home Park
“Overlay” as well as the MHP Zoning “Overlay” which is to be presented July 15th to the Board of Supervisors.

| have enjoyed the benefits of living in a senior park (Rancho Santa Barbara, originally built by Fess Parker). Not only is it a great
opportunity for senior ages to have a community, it allowed me and my late husband to find an affordable place to live in S.B.

Thank you.

Geraldine Gibbons
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